
 

Certification of the Necessity 

Due to safety and health concerns of the COVID-19 pandemic, the East Carroll 

Parish School Board cannot establish a physical quorum.  Thus, it is necessary to 

use the virtual meeting option to conduct the school board meeting for June 9, 

2020. 

In compliance with LA RS42: 19. 


